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April 29, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro     The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman       Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

 

I am requesting $606,300.00 in funding for the Corridor Revitalization Initiative for Chinatown 

(CRIC) for fiscal year 2023. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Philadelphia Chinatown Development 

Corporation Community Park, located at 301 N. 9th Street, Philadelphia, PA 19107. 

 

The funding would be used to make improvements to the Chinatown Commercial District by 

providing equitable access to small business technical assistance, affordable retail opportunities, 

and a projected 100 new jobs. CRIC will support an underserved minority neighborhood with 

high residential poverty (29%) economically impacted by increased anti-Asian racism and 

xenophobia as a result of the pandemic. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

   

 

 

Brendan F. Boyle  

Member of Congress 

 

 

 


